
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF HEAVY EQUIPMENT 
OPERATION 

 
 

Weather permitting, from Thursday, August 11, 
through Saturday, August 13, Secon will be 

operating a paver, roller, skid steer, 10-yard and 20-
yard dump trucks from the Egan Drive/Mendenhall 

Loop Road intersection to Stephen Richards 
Drive between the hours of 7:00 PM and 7:00 AM. 2-

hour street closures are planned for Atlin Drive, 
Kodzoff Acres, and Cinema Drive during Thursday and 
Friday night. There will be single and multi-lane shifts 

and flagging operations throughout the project corridor 
to accommodate for a safe work zone. 

 
The noise permit does not allow unreasonable noise 
disturbances after 10:00 PM or before 7:00 AM on 

weekdays and before 9:00 AM on weekends. Please 
contact the project voicemail at (907) 523-5771 if you 

have questions. Contact the Juneau Police 
Department at (907) 586-0600 to report unreasonable 

noise disturbances or other permit violations. 
 


